
From: Phil Culling 
Sent: Thursday, 12 May 2022 8:50 am
To: 
Cc: Joy Yang <joy.yang@walkingaccess.govt.nz>
Subject: FW: Official Information Act request

Kia ora ,

The answers to your recent OIA request are below in yellow.

If you need any further information and/or clarification please let me know.

Nga mihi
Phil

Phil Culling B.Com, CA, CPA
Deputy Chief Executive
New Zealand Walking Access Commission | Ara Hīkoi Aotearoa
P: (04) 815 8512 | m: 027 815 8521 W: www.walkingaccess.govt.nz
A: Level 15, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington / PO Box 11181, Manners
Street, Wellington 6142   
Promoting access in the outdoors

From: 
Sent: Friday, 29 April 2022 1:16 pm
To: Contact <contact@walkingaccess.govt.nz>
Subject: OIA

Good Afternoon,

Under the Official Information Act 1982, I request the information in relation to the following
questions:

1. How many FTE staff in total were employed by your organisation as at 31 December
2021?

12.4

2. What percentage of FTE staff in your organisation were earning a salary of $100,000 or
more as at 31 December 2021?

65%

http://www.walkingaccess.govt.nz/
mailto:contact@walkingaccess.govt.nz


3. How many FTE staff were employed by your organisation for the COVID-19 Response as
at 31 December 2021, if any, and how many of these roles are permanent?

0

4. As of today’s date, how many square meters of office space does your organisation
have in total?

195m2. The Commission has only one office. It is housed under a co-location agreement
with NZ Trade and Enterprise in one of NZTE’s excess meeting rooms.

5. Was there a Government Relations Team in your organisation as at 31 December 2021,
and if so, how many FTE staff work in government relations roles?

N/A

Note: As the latest annual review process covers the financial year from July 2020 to June 2021,
these questions in relation to December 2021 and after are not answered by annual reviews. The
information is therefore not currently publicly accessible.

Yours sincerely,




